

Gion Stevens President, Peccole Little League P.O. Box 371382 Las Vegas, NV 89137 (702) 285-8024 fax (702) 242-7938

January 18, 2006

Michael Hackney FieldTurf

3725 West Teco Avenue, St. 9

Re: Letter of Support- FieldTurf

Dear Mike:

The purpose of this letter is to express my support for your FieldTurf product. As you know, almost three years ago Peccole Little League installed your turf product in the infield portion of one of the 60-foot baseball field that we use

If I can answer any questions or provide you with any additional information, please let me know.

Glen Stevens